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Dear Kanat Camlibel, George Palasantzas and Jaap Top,  
 
First of all, congratulations! You are elected the three favourite teachers of the year 2013/2014 of the students 
Mathematics and Applied Mathematics. This does not only mean that you scored the highest grades in the survey we 
took recently, but also that you have a chance to become the Mathematics Teacher of the Year. 
 
As the Programme Committee Mathematics, we are planning an event to which all students and teachers will be 
invited, during which the Mathematics Teacher of the Year will be chosen. Of course, this is only possible if all three of 
you are willing to participate in this event.  
 
We would appreciate it if you would give a short presentation of about 20 minutes. Last year the presentations were 
about "how do you prepare a lecture, how do you keep students interested, what keeps you enthusiastic as a teacher, 
etcetera.". Since two of you were also elected last year, we search for another subject of the presentations this year. If 
you have any ideas for this, let us know before the 9th of October by e-mail. The event is probably going to take place 
in week 48 (24-28 november), which is the third week of period Ib.  
 
Therefore, we would like to hear from you whether you want to take part in this ceremony, and if so, at what moments 
you are available during this week. It will take approximately two hours. In order to be able to progress in the 
organization of the election, we would like to receive your availability before the 9th of October. Then, we will inform 
you as soon as possible on the definite date, time, and the subject of the presentations. 
 
We hope that you want to take part in the Teacher of the Year election, and we are awaiting you're response.  

Kind regards, 

Mirjam de Vos 

Student-chairman Programme Committee (Applied) Mathematics 

 

 

 


